
 

Public Notice 

Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 

Notice is hereby given that New Buckenham Parish Council has applied to Breckland Council 

for designation of a Neighbourhood Plan area under Part 2 of the Neighbourhood Planning 

(General) Regulations 2012. 

A copy of the application details can be seen at http://www.breckland.gov.uk/article/2213/ 

Neighbourhood-Plans.  Paper copies of the application details can be inspected at the 

Council’s Office in Dereham (address below) and Attleborough Library. 

Any comments on this application can be submitted to the following: 

susan.heinrich@breckland.gov.uk or  

Planning Policy Team 

Breckland Council 

Elizabeth House 

Walpole Loke 

Dereham 

NR19 1EE 

 

All comments must be received by no later than 3rd March 2017. 
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